
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPS/598 /2024         9th October, 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

This is in reference to the CBSE circular:-  
CBSE/REGN/2024-25/2024/E FILE-163685/7689 dated 11/9/24 regarding the submission of the 
Registration data of Candidates (LOC) for students of Class IX for the academic year 2024-25. 

 
We kindly request you to visit the school on Thursday, 10th October 2024, between 2.15 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., 
for the verification of your ward's data. 
 

Room  Class  
A101 IX A 
A102 IX B 
A103 IX C 
A104 IX D 
A105 IX E 
A106 IX F 
A107 IX G 
A108 IX H 

 
 

Please ensure adherence to the specified timings. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards 
 
 

Priyanka Barara 
Principal 

Subject: - CBSE Data Verification 

Class IX 2024-25 
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